
 ANNUAL MEETING OF ELECTORS  
  OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 HELD SEPTEMBER 21, 2021 
   

The annual meeting of the Kenosha Unified School District was held on Tuesday, 
September 21, 2021, at 7:00 P.M. in the Auditorium at Indian Trail High School and 
Academy.  

 
Ms. Adams, School Board President, called the meeting to order at 7:38 P.M. 

Attorney Christine Hamiel from von Briesen & Roper was also present as parliamentarian.  
 
Ms. Adams opened nominations for chairperson of the meeting. 
 
Ms. Sue Kuryanowicz nominated Mr. Eric Meadows for chairperson. Mr. Thomas 

Stanczak seconded the motion. Motion carried. 
 
Mr. Meadows chaired the remainder of the meeting. 
  

 Mr. Meadows asked for a motion pertaining to approval of the rules of order and 
agenda.   
 

Mrs. Mary Magdalen Moser moved to approve the rules of order as contained in the 
agenda with the exception of striking the following rules: “the time limit for speakers at this 
annual meeting is three (3) minutes per person and no speaker may speak again unti



 
 Mr. Garcia moved to approve the agenda as contained in the packet.  Ms. Griffin 
seconded the motion. Discussion followed.  
 

Mr. Stanczak moved to call the question on the motion to approve the agenda as 
contained in the packet. Ms. Nedweski seconded the motion. Motion passed. 

 
There was a vote on the motion to approve the agenda as contained in the packet. 

Motion failed. 
 
Mr. Zach Rodriguez moved to approve the agenda as follows: call the meeting to 

order, election of chairperson, adoption of rules of order and agenda, salaries of school 



The proposed net total expenditures of all funds in the KUSD 2021-22 budget 
proposal is approximately $332 million, which is approximately $23 million more than in the 
2020-21 school year, reflecting a 7.73% increase in expenses this year over last year. 


